
 Item 7.2 
At Council 

26 October 2020 

Relevant Information for Council 

FILE: X025427.002 DATE:   23 October 2020 

TO: Lord Mayor and Councillors 

FROM: Amit Chanan, Director City Projects and Property 

THROUGH: Monica Barone, Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Information Relevant To Item 7.2 – Project Scope - Woolloomooloo 
Playground Upgrade 

Purpose 

That the Lord Mayor and Councillors note the information contained in this memo. 

Background 

Woolloomooloo Playground has been identified for renewal as part of the Stage 15 Small 
Parks and Playgrounds improvement program. 

A light (lux) level audit has been undertaken to determine current light levels for in the park 
and identify areas for improvement.  

A lighting design will be prepared as part of the detailed design and will reflect City of 
Sydney Lights Code requirements for park lighting. 

Amit Chanan, Director City Projects and Property 

Prepared by: Lucy Farley, Design Manager (Landscape) 

 



Approved  

 

MONICA BARONE 

Chief Executive Officer 
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